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We have been busy cutting brush on the Russell-Pyrites and Hewlett roads. 
 
We have crack sealed almost 6 miles of roads on Pestle, Fordham, and 
Blanchard Hill roads. 
 
We also put stone on the Silver Hill to Cook Road. 
 
We installed a new 15” culvert on Silver Hill Road on the Crackerbox end. 
 
We also did ditching as needed. 
 
We have been screening sand for winter roads, we are about 80% done. 
 
We have fixed shoulders and added crushed stone to all of the washouts from 
the rains this summer. 
 
The trucks are all cleaned up and running. 
 
The motor is rebuilt and being installed back into the Roller. 
 
I spoke to Kevin Burke he will be paving our projects, they will be late but we 
should get them done before the end of the season. 
 
I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


